
THE WHITEFIELD POST 

In the week where we welcomed our new Reception children for September 2023 in to our school, my own 
child finishes high school.  She was two years old when I started here and I know some of you have lived  

her 12 years of school with me!  I had a lovely email yesterday from a mum who told me her son is finishing 
school, like Milly, and what he is going to be doing in September.  Let us know what your Y11 Whitefield 

children (and older ones) are going to do next!  

THEME FOR THE WEEKS 

On Monday next week we will be talking 
about travel and how in ten years, scien-
tists think we can travel from London to 
Sydney in two hours by going via space! 
Our question will be ‘how has travel 
changed our lives?’ and we will be focus-
ing on the British Value of mutual toler-
ance and respect through our travel ex-
periences and meeting people from 
different countries and cultures. Talk to 
your children this weekend about how 
you used to travel to school, to work, on 
holiday when you were their age. 

FRIDAY CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY— 26th May 2023 

Every Friday, we meet as a whole school and cer-

tifcates are awarded to children who the teacher sees 

have gone ‘over and above’ the expectations in school 

and been able to demonstrate a ‘healthy heart, healthy 

body and/or a healthy mind’. 

 

On Friday 26th May, we had a mini assembly in Y6 and 

all the children came to 6SM.  Certificates were award-

ed to: 

Y6—Theo, Holly 

Y5— Ella W, Aiza 

Y4—  

Y3— 

Y2— Freya G 

Y1— Jago,  Esme G, Nevaan, Alfie, Holly, Declan 

R— Doris, Darcey 

 

ATTENDANCE 

w/c 22nd May 

5LN had the best attendance over the week 

with 99.4%, with RLA coming in close behind 

with 98.3% and both 2CG and 3NO in third 

with 98.1%. 

w/c 15th May 

Two classes with 100% this week for the first 

time—well done RNH and 2CG.  !KG were 

close behind with 99.6% and 2jk with 99.3% 
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SUMMER FAIR 2023! 

We are all really looking forward to our 
event of the year, The Friends of White-
field Summer Fair which takes place on 
Friday next week from 5pm—8pm. 

The arena timings will be coming out ear-
ly next week and we will have perfor-
mances from our singing club, the guitar 
group and of course the final of White-
field’s Got Talent! 

WHITEFIELD’S GOT TALENT AUDITIONS 

Year 3 and 5 have auditioned today and 
on Monday it is Y6’s auditions and on 
Tuesday Y2 and Y4.  Anyone with a 
drumming audition, Adam will be help-
ing you audition on Wednesday. 

Auditions are in the library at 
lunchtime—the children have their din-
ner first then come. 

Make sure you are prepared children! 

We can’t wait to see all your talents! 


